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OPPORTUNITY TO IMPROVE THE BUSINESS CLIMATE 

Vaccines are important tools for protecting the health and safety of our employees and are essential 
to keeping our economy and businesses open.  

APPROACH TO TACKLE THE ISSUE

The NKY Chamber seeks to protect the right of employers to require a vaccine for the safety and 
health of its employees and customers, as well to protect the ability of the wider community from 
vaccine-preventable diseases.

WHY DOES IT MATTER TO MY BUSINESS
	
Employers should have the right to require vaccines for the safety and health of their employees 
and customers. 

Any legislation that allows broad vaccine exemptions to individuals (beyond the existing exemptions 
for religious and medical reasons) will significantly reduce the wider community’s protection from 
vaccine-preventable diseases.

WHAT WE ARE ASKING AN ELECTED OFFICIAL TO DO
Oppose legislation that would limit the right of employers to require vaccines for the safety and 
health of their employees and customers.  
 
Oppose legislation that would grant broad vaccine exemptions to individuals beyond the existing 
religious and medical exemptions.

EMPLOYER HEALTH AND SAFETY RIGHTS
Protect the Health of Employees, 
Customers, and the Community
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